City of Beaman
6:30 P.M. Council work session
Tuesday, April 2, 2024

The Beaman City Council met at the Beaman Memorial Hall Tuesday, April 2, 2024, to hold a public
hearing on the proposed Fiscal Year 2025 tax levy. Council Members present were Deb Ashton, Barry

Brockman, Rhonda Rego, and Brandon Schleisman. Absent: Jason Scafferi. Others present —City Clerk
Denise Hoy.

Mayor Ann Smith opened the public hearing on the proposed FY2025 tax levy at 6:31 PM.
Hearing no comments regarding the levy the public hearing was closed at 6:33 PM.

Council member Ashton moved to adjourn, second by Brockman. Ayes: 4.

%A y. Aﬂﬁu ATTEST: ,{Lj (74 : %%Z

Ann Smith,/Mayor Denise L. Hoy



